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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Landlord Licensing in Buchanan Area

From: Barbara

Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 1:43 PM

To: Kelsey, Lisa <Lisa.Kelsey@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Landlord Licensing in Buchanan Area

Hello Lisa,

Have been a resident of the this area. Loved it when it was a single house owned family. Unfortunately, due to Mohawk
College expansion, we have all witnessed what has happened. Investors have bought many single family homes,
especially along West 5th and Delmar Drive. Many students in unsafe houses. Owners are absent and simple things like
lawn maintenance and snow removal don’t exist. | feel that these landlords need to be licensed for the good of these
renters and our community!!

Regards,

Barbara Bohm-Lee and Graham Lee



